
PLES Announcements for January 22, 2023 
 
 
 
Wednesday, January 25 

• 100th Day of School – Your child’s teacher will contact you if your class will be doing something special.  

 
Friday, January 27 

• Spirit Day 
• Special Snack – Drinks and Snacks are on sale for $1.50 per item.  

 
Tuesday, January 31 Parent Picnic:  Park in the front.  Come to the playground on the right side of the building 
and sign in at the table.  If you have a severe handicap, we will have a few parking spots closer to the playground. 
Signs will indicate where you can park.  Please have your handicap tag.  Also, please save these few spots for 
those who truly need it.  
 
Read Across America Shirts:  Our 2023 Read Across America shirts are on sale beginning January 24th.  The last 
day to order is Friday, February 3rd.  Students will get order forms on January 24th, and other forms can be 
printed from our school website, where you can also see the shirt design in color.  Sizes and prices can be found 
on the order form.  All profits from this fundraiser will go toward flashlights and other emergency supplies for 
PLES classrooms. 
 
Afternoon Car-Rider Pick Up:  Students should be picked up in the afternoon by 3:15 p.m.  Please notify the 
school if you will be late.  
 
Breakfast:  Breakfast ends at 7:50 a.m. If your child intends to eat breakfast, they must be at school in the 
lunchroom by 7:50 a.m.  
 
Yearbooks:  Please send photos to this email address: plesyearbook2021@gmail.com 
 
Absences: Attendance is EXTREMELY important.  Students cannot learn from their teacher if they are not on time 
and present to receive the instruction.  We love your kiddos, and we want them at school. Please make every 
effort to have them at school on time unless they are sick according to our ACBOE guidelines. If your child is 
absent, you have 3 days to turn in excuses.  Excuses can be parent notes, doctor’s excuse, court excuse, etc…  
After 3 days, the absence will be considered unexcused.  
 
Important Information: Check out our pinelevelelem.com website and pine_level_rocks Instagram regularly to 
see upcoming events. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing all of our students tomorrow.  
 
Go Bulldogs!  -Mrs. Harry 


